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Community outreach is an important part of the Navy’s 
environmental cleanup program at HPNS. Opportunities 
for information and community involvement are offered in 
a variety of formats to encourage participation by anyone 
who is interested in learning more.  

One of the most popular outreach activities is guided bus 
tours of the cleanup sites at HPNS. These tours bring 
shipyard neighbors, history buffs, photographers, and 
people interested in the Navy’s cleanup program from 
near and far.  

The Navy will host two guided photo tours of Hunters 
Point Naval Shipyard (HPNS) on Saturday, October 21, 
2023, and two tours on Sunday, October 22, 2023. The 
tours allow members of the public the opportunity to visit 
the site and take still photos from three locations around 
the Shipyard. In addition, the Navy will share information 
about its ongoing environmental cleanup at HPNS. 

To register for an October 2023 photo tour, visit: 
https://www.research.net/r/HPNS_PhotoTour_Oct2023-web 
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